
SHS BAND BOOSTERS MEETING – Tuesday, January 19, 2021 Meeting was called to order by Eric Todd at 7:01 

pm. 

 

IN ATTENDANCE (As translated from the Zoom meeting) - Eric Todd, Alan Grimm, Dan Alberth, Donna Alberth, 

Tammy Loch, Vinnie Inendino, Anthony Graffeo, Reema Mascarenhas, Debra Grimm, Stefanie Lubash, Sakina 

Suratwala, Vanessa Hensley, Maui Mendez, Robi Vollkommer, Christina Kayalik, Jillian Mendez, LeAnn Barlow, Rick 

Barlow, Machonne Williams, Susan Poe, Tomoko Kawasaki 

 

STUDENT REP – Jillian Mendez – We all had a restful break.  Chamber Groups have been meeting.  We had a movie 

night.  The student board will be meeting tomorrow, and will be talking about Senior Recognition. 

 

MINUTES – Will look at December minutes at the February meeting. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT – Dan Alberth – Treasurer’s report was submitted during the meeting and accepted as is.  

Any questions, talk to Dan after the meeting. 

 

UNIFORM NEWS – Tammy Loch/Vinnie Inendino – We have received the new Marching Band Uniforms.  They are in 

the process of getting hung up, and checked-in. 

 

FUNdraising –  

- Dine-in-Nights – Rick Barlow – Riccardo’s will be on January 28th, you can call in or print out flyer.  Maybe 

Mario’s next month. 

- GLS Gift Cards – still available for distribution.  Will send an e-mail to get the information out. 

- Benefit Mobile – Debbie Grimm – The check came in. 

 

OLD BUSINESS – None 

 

NEW BUSINESS – None 

 

DIRECTOR UPDATES 

 

Mr. Inendino –  

- Thank you to Alan Medina and Jillian Mendez for putting together the Band Album.  It is on our website.   

- Three students were chosen for IMEA – Alan Medina for Jazz Ensemble; Rix Barlow for Band; and Rhys 

Barlow for Orchestra.  Something will be done in May. 

- Alums had a rehearsal with the students on zoom.   

- Thank you to Christina for the Newsletter.   

- Students have been coming in after school. 

 

Mr. Graffeo –  

- We have been doing experimentation with different programs.   

- Jazz Ensemble, Jazz Lab Band, and Individual Chamber Groups are working on their music. 

- Students are positive. 

Question – Would there be an outdoor concert?  Maybe, don’t know yet.  We will do something together at the end of the 

year. 

 

OPEN DISCUSSION - Robi Vollkommer – The VIP’s are trying to put together a prom for the students, and have a plan 

A and plan B.  Maybe we could come up with a plan now, so we are ready for the end of the year. 

 

Next Booster Meeting is Tuesday, February 9, 2021 at 7 pm via Zoom meeting. 

 

Boosters Meeting was adjourned.  Corrected 


